WWSET REPORT FOR WWT BOARD MEETING: 24th June 2021

· Equality, Diversity and Inclusion: Close co-operation between WWSET, WWFC and Trust on EDI matters, including shared training opportunities.
· Premier League Fans Fund: funding application (joint with Trust) successful and will be launched shortly as All Quarters Project.
· Green Street project: decision promised by Bucks Council “by mid-July at the latest”.
· Staffing: New Head of Fundraising and Communications, Mark Fawkes, and Head of Health, Claire H\awes, settling into their posts successfully. Mark Heath, Head of Education, will be leaving on 31st August, and his post is currently being advertised.
· WWSET Newsletter is an excellent read – 3 have been published to date.
· Girls Holiday Course: Grant funding received to deliver two weeks of sports holiday camps delivered by girls for girls – for girls in school years 3-5 and 6-8, with a wide range of sports.
· A full range of events and activities will be under way in the School Holidays.

Peter Lerner, WWSET Trustee
21st June 2021
